
A BICENTENNIAL
COMMUNITY

17425 Gulf Boulevard * Redington Shores, FL 33708

August 6,2013

Ms. Robin Sollie, President
Tampa Bay Beaches Chamber of Commerce
6990 Gulf Blvd.
St. Pete Beach, FL 33706

Dear Robin:

The Town of Redington Shores is proud to be a long term member of
the Tampa Bay Beaches Chamber of Commerce. For years the
TBBCC has been a major influence among the beach communities,
and indeed serves as the official Chamber for the Gulf Beaches
businesses, including Redington Shores.

We acknowledge their many contributions, and appreciate the
support we have received from the TBBCC over the years.

Bert Adams
Mayor
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